
August 27, 2021 

A Note From Doc 
Greetings Raider Family, 

 

As our school family continues to grow, I want to high-

light two key items that we will focus on over the next sev-

eral weeks. Many of our students are not arriving on time. 

Please remind your student about the importance of arriv-

ing on time in the morning. School starts at 8:45am. Help-

ing them develop the habit of being on time is extremely 

important for their future college and career success. In 

addition, please remind your students that it is also im-

portant to arrive to class on time to ensure access to quality 

instruction. Consequences for repeated tardies will be ad-

ministered.   

  

Lastly, I want to discuss the importance of community. As 

a community, we all play an important role in supporting 

the futures of our student leaders. Hellen Keller noted, 

“Alone, we can do so little; together, we can do so much”. 

Our community has a rich history of creating leaders. Cul-

tivating our future leaders is not an easy task, but together, 

we can and will empower our future leaders.  

 

I wish each of you the most “aMAYSing” weekend!  

 

Sincerely,  

Doc 

THE RAIDER REPORT 

MAYS HIGH SPORTS SCHEDULE  
 

Mays Football  
Mays vs Grady High  Sept 3rd at 8 pm  

Location: TBA  
   

Mays Softball 
Mays vs Marist @ Mays  Sept 2nd at 5:30 pm 

 
Mays vs Fayette @ Fayette High Sept 6th at  5:30 pm 

 
Mays Volleyball  

Mays vs  Banneker and Lithia Springs @ Banneker 
Sept 2nd at 6pm  

Celebrating our aMAYSing Raiders  
                                    

Congratulations to  Termarr Johnson. Termarr 
was invited to participate in the Perfect Game 
High School Baseball All American Game on 
the MLB Network.  
 
 
  

 

School COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic 

 Second Visit Updates!  

The second visit is next week, from  August 30 – Sep-
tember 3. Staff and students who wish to get their first 
shot next week are encouraged to do so! If a significant 
number of individuals receive their first shot next 
week, schools may have the opportunity to opt in to a 
third visit.  Click on this link to sign up   

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/66371 

MAP Testing  
Map Testing will resume August 30, 2021. This is 
a district requirement for all schools and all stu-
dents. Please see the testing schedule below. 
 

Map Growth Math- All Math Classes  
August 30 – 31 (rolling make-ups will take place  
September 1-3)  
 

All testing will be online. 
Please ensure that all students are present on test-
ing days. Thanks in advance! 
 

Student Reminders  
ONLY clear or mesh backpacks are allowed.  

 

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/66371

